
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                                Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 

FBC E-MAIL PRAYER MINISTRY 
 

If you are interested in becoming a part of the First 
Baptist Church E-mail prayer ministry, please give 

your name, phone # & Email address to 
Ronnie Morrow or send it to him at: 

memeandpops@hotmail.com or call him  
at 256-447-2841. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Sunday, Nov. 24th  
Churchwide Thanksgiving Meal immediately following Morning 
Worship. 
Community Thanksgiving Service at First Baptist, Sunday Evening 
at 5:30 p.m. 

 
Friday, Dec. 6th,  

Stuart Calvert will meet at the home of Lindsey Houck 6:30 p.m. 
 

Sunday, Dec. 8th 
Annual Cookie Swap at FBC Fellowship Hall, 1:30-3:00 p.m.  
Tickets: $3.00 
Theme: All Roads Lead Home At Christmas.  
See Carrie Yakely, Brandi Todd for tickets. 

 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 

Piedmont, AL 36272 
Phone Number 256-447-9496   

Fax  256-447-7322 
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 

Phillip Kirk 256-283-4862 
Ronnie Morrow 256-282-5114 

Nov. 17, 2019 

 
 
Welcome     Michael Ingram  

 
 

The Lion And The Lamb 
 

Mighty To Save 
 

Above All 
 
 
Offertory Prayer 
 

Fountain Of Life/Nothing But The Blood/ 
There Is A Fountain 

 
 
Message     Michael Ingram 
 
 
Invitation 
 

Come Just As You Are 
 

 
 
 

Video Announcements 
 
 

Decisions     Michael Ingram 
 
Closing Prayer     Jerry Dempsey  
 
 
 



Birthdays 

 

Sunday, Nov. 17th 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

 Baby Shower for Valene Harvey 1:30 

 Awana Clubs meet 5:30-6:30 p.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, Nov. 20th 

 Bible Study, 6:00 p.m. F.H. 

 Youth 6:00 p.m. Thanksgiving Meal 
 Choir 7:00 p.m. 

Thursday, Nov. 21st  

 Pre-School Open House 6:00 pm 

Sunday, Nov. 24th 

     Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

   Churchwide Thanksgiving Meal after 
 morning worship 

 Community Thanksgiving Service  

 at FBC 5:30 p.m. 

  

Nov. 10th-Nov. 17th 

 

 Babies:        Suzi Donaldson & Jamie/ Andrew Maddox  

Toddlers 1:     Maddison Blackerby   

 2’s & 3’s:      Jane & Ken Minton 

 4’s & 5’s:      Gail Pointer & Diane Marshall                    

 Security:        Doug Rosser & Ted Acker 

Children’s Church: Tyler &Whitney Grimes            

You may swap with someone if there is a need to. 

Babies:         Melissa Pope, Meagan Morrow 

Toddlers 1:   Jeff & Holly Williams 

 2’s & 3’s:    Amanda & Mike Harrell 

 4’s & 5’s     Carrie Yakely, Brandi Todd 

 Security:      Phillip Kirk, Larry Moss 

 Children’s Church: Peyton Allen & Erin Gunnels 

            You may swap with someone if there is a need to.  

Nov. 20th 
Kayle Smith 

Payton McMurray 
Nov. 22nd 
Tina Posey 
Nov. 23rd 

Faye Rutherford 
Lisa Dees 
Nov. 24th 

Jerry Dempsey 

SUNDAY,  Nov. 17th 

SUNDAY,  Nov. 24th 

YOUTH MISSION 
 TRIP 
The youth, grades 6-12, 
will be going to Mission 
Lab in New Orleans, 
Louisiana on June 7-12, 
2020. More info to 
come!  

D-LIFE GROUPS 
Please sign up for  
D-Life Groups. Sign up 
sheets and sample les-
sons are on the WMU 
Table. Call the Church 
Office 256-447-9496 or 
Pam Jones 256-405-7440 
for more info. If you feel 
led to start a D-Life 
group, please contact 
Pam. You can have a 
small group to start and 
break off if it grows 
larger. It’s a great way 
to study in a casual set-
ting. This is a great way 
to reach our communi-
ty, for those who may 
not want to attend a 
study at Church. 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

RECORDS FOR SUNDAY 
 Nov. 10, 2019 

Sunday School Attendance              130 
AM Worship Service            200 
PM Worship Service                        101 
Wed. Evening  10-06            101 
Budget Offering Last Sun.   $   14,605.85 
Year to Date Offering          $ 479,279.50 
Year to Date Expenses         $ 420,682.70 
Online Giving– Oct.             $     5,887.00 

CHRISTMAS STARS 
Sandy has the Christmas Stars to 
adopt out. They will be due back 
to the PBC by Dec. 5th or give to 
Sandy in the Church Office. 
Thank you so much.  I only have 5 
stars left to adopt out. Please help 
so these children can be blessed. 
for Christmas. 

DESSERTS FOR THE  
HOLIDAYS                             

Now until December 31st. Please 
pick up a list from the WMU ta-
ble in the hallway. Call the baker 
and place your order. The baker 
will collect your money. Reserve 
your dessert today! 
All proceeds go to support the 
Compass-New Direction Ministry. 

COOKIE SWAP 
If you would like to have a table 
to decorate for Cookie Swap, 
please see Carrie Yakely or  
Brandi Todd. They have a poster 
on the WMU Door. You can sign 
your name and what size table 
you need. See them for tickets to 
sell for your table. 

Thank you for your donations dur-
ing Breast Cancer Awareness 
Month. We were able to contribute 
$135 to Venecia’s Foundation. 
Thank you for supporting this local 
charity. 

From the Pages of the 
“Little Flock” 

In December, 1925, the newly  
organized Piedmont Ministerial  
Association, composed of all the 
ministers of all denominations 
would put Rev. T.M. Byrom in 
charge of the charity fund. While 
yearning for Heaven with streets 
paved of pure gold (Revelation 
21:21), the members of the “Little 
Flock” relished the 1926 paving 
of the dusty ad muddy Ladiga 
Street next to the church! 

  YOUTH THANKSGIVING 
      MEAL 
The youth thanksgiving meal will 
be November 20th in the new 3rd 
floor room at 6:00 p.m. For any-
one who would like to help cook 
see Whitney Grimes today. 

Those who brought soup or Chili to 
the Nov. 3rd meal, please turn in a 
recipe for the cookbook. We have 
had so many good comments. 
Please turn in by Sunday, Nov. 
24th. Please turn in recipes to Holly 
Williams, Kaye Hansmann, Shelia 
Harper or to the church office. 
Thank you so much for your help. 
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